
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The City of North Adams hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) participation goal of 4.41% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements at the Harriman and 
West Airport. The proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2024 through 2026.  
 
A Teams meeting will be held on April 12, 2024 at 2:00 pm for the purpose of consulting with 
stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-setting process.  If you are interested in 
attending the teams meeting, please join using the following link: 
 

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

 

Join the meeting now  

Meeting ID: 275 507 893 649  

Passcode: WmxV2p  

 

Dial-in by phone  

(833) 436-6264 

Phone conference ID: 508 974 144#  

 

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and 
can be sent to the following: 
 

Bruce Goff, Airport Manager 
10 Main St, City Hall  
North Adams, MA  01247 
Cell Phone:  413-652-7587 

Email:  BGoff@northadams-ma.gov 
 
 and 
 

Kimberly Robinson Harris 
Federal Aviation Administration 
Office of Civil Rights 
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC  20591 
Ph: (202) 267-8747 
Email:  kimberly.l.robinson.harris@faa.gov 
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